
September 2018

Important INFO!

We will be closed Monday 

September 3rd

Please see Mr. Robert  if you 

have any questions. Stay on the 

look out for your child 

transitioning into another 

classroom in the fall. 

Make sure your CREDIT 

CARDS are up to date.

MORE INFO!

Remember to know your LIFE 

CUBBY password to sign in/out

your child daily. It is an added
Security measure from LIFECUBBY

Update all phone numbers,
Emails, cell providers &  Credit

Cards.

Hello all and happy September,  I want to say good bye  

to all of our students who are moving on to BIG School 

and I want to say hello to all of our new children that 

have started or are going to start this month. Please 

stay on the look out for updates through LIFE CUBBY 

App/site as well as your child’s teacher where you will 

find information regarding lesson plans, newsletters, 

updates and any information regarding your child’s 

growth and development.  Make Sure you let Mr. 

Robert know in writing if your child will not be 

returning for the upcoming school year this fall. 2 

weeks notice is needed in writing to avoid $300 

cancellation fee.

REMINDER 

Transitions have started for the upcoming school 

year. Please stay in the loop via email/text with the 

upcoming school year. Keep your info. Up to date 

with your teachers and Mr. Angelo. You need to 

know your LIFECUBBY password in order to sign in 

and out your child daily. 

Here’s What We’ve Been Up To



As August closes in on us, we bid a fond farewell to the remaining graduates of 2018! We 

wish them the best of luck at their new schools and hope they visit us often! We had 

such a great month of learning! We studied the planets, the stars and dinosaurs. 

For the month of September, I would like to welcome both the new students and family 

members to the Koalas Classroom! With our first month of the school year, the students 

will be learning about their fellow class mates, the rules of the classroom and we will be 
studying the letters A, B, C, D, E, and F. Our class is going to have a great month of learning and fun!

Parents: As your transitions into the Koalas Classroom, please be sure to update your child cubbies 

clothes. Also on the first day of school, you will receive a welcome letter of all the items and 

events to expect throughout the school year. If you have any questions or concerns you can either 

contact me via phone (773) 622-9433 ext. 27 or email koalasclass05@gmail.com.

Happy September, everyone! A new school year is upon us! To recap the 

month of August, we reviewed the topic of same/different, patterning, 

sequencing and rhyming. We also enjoyed sand and water play as well as 

play time outdoors. Our student teacher Ms. Delia joined us for daily 

activities and group time as well. For the month of September, we will be 

beginning our new school year by discussing All About Me, animals, bugs 

and the season of fall. We will also begin our fall projects during this 

time as well as review our numbers from 1-5. It should be a great month!

The month of August was so much fun for the kids as we talked about our Five 

Senses: Sight, smell, hearing, taste and touch. We also continued with our daily 

routine learning numbers, shapes, days of the week and practicing our letters. 

For the month of September, we will discuss and learn about ourselves and our 

family. This month our theme is going to be, “All about me” and “All about our 

families.” We will talk about who lives in our homes and their full names. The 

Children will continue to practice writing their names and homework will be 

given out so stay on the lookout. We will also begin a safety project and learn 

some safety tips. It will be a fun and interesting month! Again if you have any 

questions or concerns feel free to contact me at 773-622-9433 Ext.25 or email 

me at mms.cintya@gmail.com

mailto:koalasclass05@gmail.com
mailto:mms.cintya@gmail.com


Goodbye August!  We had so much fun in the month of August learning 

about different zoo animals of our choice in combination with color 

recognition.  As for our names, we worked on identifying both the letter 

and sound of the 1st letter in our names. This has been such a success that 

the children are even beginning to identify projects based off the names. 

Now it’s Time to Welcome All the Students Back for the month of 

September! In the Month of September, we will be working on some 

familiar themes: Back to School, All About Me and All About my Family! 

The Bumblebees classroom is READY for SUCCESS!

Beginning the new school just right!! New friends, different classrooms 

and different teachers. September we will be learning about our five 

senses. Children will have many activities about taste, hearing, vision and 

touch. Learning about the five senses will be throughout the whole month 

of September which, will allow children to learn and take some 

knowledge back home. Families are more then welcome to bring any 

books or ideas on the five senses into the classroom. If you have any 

questions or concerns feel free to speak with Ms. Yvonne or Ms. Irene. My 

email is sosa.yvonne@yahoo.com phone number (773)622-9433 Ext: 23 

We want to give a warm welcome to all of our new Toucan friends that will be 

starting in the month of September. We also started transitioning our children to 

the butterfly’s classroom (Ms. Yvonne & Ms. Irene). In the month of September, 

we will be learning about Autumn, weather changing and the different kind of 

apples. We will be doing different activities about fall which is less than 3 weeks 

away. We will be introducing to the children the days of the week, numbers 1-10 

and colors in English as well as Spanish. Throughout the beginning of the month 

of September the children will be making a family tree for our “all about me” 

unit. If you have any questions please feel free to contact Ms. Areli or Ms. 

Selena @ 773-622-9433 EXT 22. We look forward to having a great year 
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773-622-9433
5934 West Diversey Ave.

Chicago, IL 60639

Teacher Quote of the Month – Mr. Yoda

“Love the 

children, I do. 

Teach the 

force, I must.”

We hope you enjoyed your Labor Day 

holiday weekend. We look forward to 

the start of a great upcoming school 

year. 

Make sure your

Emails, phone numbers, cell phone 

Providers and Credit Cards are up to 

Date.  Remember to know your LIFE 

CUBBY password in order to sign in/out 

your child. It is an added security 

measure from LIFE CUBBY 

Some Stuff We Did


